News Update

September 25, 2021

Speaking of CDFA - Stop Already!!!

Remember the PRB board meeting and StopQIP made the motion to suspend the
$.36 cwt. tax for six months to give the dairy industry a little relief in this Coved
disaster? And one by one the Board members paraded by the microphone with
great voracity saying NO to helping their fellow dairymen.

13- NO  2-YES

A footnote, Craig Gordon and Ted DeGroot voted yes for helping the industry...
Right after the vote of NO, the quota boys voted yes one by one on a raise in the
tax of 2 cents a CWT. to start building up the reserves in the fund. A side note,
Mr. DeGroot and Mr. Gordon vote NO to the raise in assessments to their fellow
dairymen., but the quota holders voted:

13-YES 2-NO

Now it has been over a year and half since that display of entitlement at the
expense of their fellow dairymen. How much more of our money are they going
to take from us to fill up their reserves? In case anybody is asking, we could sure
use the money to pay our bills.

Check us out on StopQIPDairyTax.com - Stay Informed.

Wonder how Matt Swanson would have voted?
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